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Vary condition 4 of NYM/2008/0158/FL to allow uPVC windows to two
storey rear extension at Fairview, Robin Hood Road, Ravenscar

The above application has been considered by Staintondale Parish Councill.
There are no objections to the proposals as they apply to the rear extension
granted 25/4/2008.

There is however some confusion. On the main plan A1-1194-W0828C enclosed
with the application, it clearly says in red pen "All existing timber stained
windows in main house to be changed to white uPVC". This is at variance with
your description of the proposals. It is unclear from Section 6 of the application
form whether the proposal relates to the whole house or the rear extension
granted 25/4/2008.
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